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Teresa Potter

From: Chelsy Perry <cashroachy@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 8:54 AM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: DBAE

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning , My name is Chelsy Perry .   
A mom of three young ladies including one that is going to be in the fourth grade this upcoming school 
year . I believe she would benefit at the school more than public school because she’ll have a chance to 
be more creative which is the way she was born . Please consider adding a fourth grade class .  
Best regards . 


